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    Apartment 1 + 1 in a residential
complex with pleasant areas for a

walk
 

Turkey, Istanbul

Price:   € 550 206
Object type Apartment

Market New building

Bedrooms 1

Number of rooms 2

Area 68 m2

Category For sale

    

  Offices and restaurants, residential areas, comfortable hotels - all this is the Bomonti microdistrict, Sisli
district! Those who have not been to Istanbul have not seen the beauty of luxurious places, the prestigious and
commercial, residential and working area of the Turkish capital - Sisli, where the Bomonti multifunctional
microdistrict is located, created around the glory of the famous brewery founded by the Swiss, the Bomonti
brothers back in 1890. In addition to residential areas, there is a 5-star hotel, where they are ready to provide
170 rooms for guests, and this is in 170,000 square meters of the residential complex. The French style entered
the expanses of the countryside, introducing the modernist style of Şişli architecture. Wide avenues, high
ceilings of stone buildings have transformed and continue to decorate, to this day filling the European part of
the city. Now Sisli is offices, restaurants, shopping centers, banks, recreational areas, residential complexes,
and at the same time thriving microdistricts such as Bomonti. Externally, the residential complex is plenty
equipped with infrastructure and attractions: the Dolmabahce Palace, a stadium, a park, a hospital and even a
subway, as well as two tunnels: Dolmabahce and Kyagythane. The method of construction, based on advanced
residential complex technologies, always attracts investors who pay attention to real estate from residential to
office space, ranging from 68 to 241 sq.m, with the growing relevance of demand. The interior decoration of the
object does not deprive the prying eye of the landscape of a pleasant walking area, a playground for games. On
the territory there is an indoor and outdoor swimming pool for adults and children, convenient parking, saunas,
a hammam, a spa, a fitness room and, of course, a security system with security and surveillance cameras. The
uniqueness of the position, the convenience of transport interchanges of the Bomonti residential complex,
differs from other areas of Istanbul, surprising with its quality of infrastructure. Even more intriguing is the
development potential, which time will tell more interesting.
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